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CONNECTICUT NEEDS VOLUNTEERS 

 
Connecticut's hospitals, nursing homes and medical facilities are in desperate need of medical volunteers.  
@GovNedLamont is urging anyone with experience in healthcare to register on our volunteer registry 
#CTRESPONDS.  Click Here:  https://ctresponds.ct.gov/. 
  

PSA:  https://drive.google.com/open?id=1ei8f4osjqOVJ2C-zueJDMbkDwTY_lJos 
Twitter:  @CTCOVID19 
Facebook:   CTCOVID19RESPONSE 

 
 

CORONAVIRUS: STAYING HOME ADVICE FOR PARENTS AND CHILDREN 
 
The COVID-19 pandemic is resulting in opportunities to share more time with our families. This article written by a 
New England pediatrician offers some tips about how to use the opportunity to strengthen family bonds: 
https://www.adirondackdailyenterprise.com/news/health/2020/03/coronavirus-staying-home-advice-for-
parents-and-children/ 
 
 

 


